Biology and Math students!
· Are you interested in learning about insect life cycles and population growth?  
· Are you interested in using mathematics to learn about biology?  
· Would you like a biology-and-mathematics research experience during the summer?  

· Would you like to earn a $1500 stipend and 3 semester credits?
If so, then the NSF-funded RUTE
 Summer Scholars program of the University of Nebraska-Lincoln is looking for you!  High school seniors and college freshmen/sophomores may apply.  Screening will begin on March 1.
The 5-week program (June 11 to July 13, 2007) includes room and board, a tuition waiver, and transportation costs.  
Visit http://www.math.unl.edu/~rute/ for more information and application instructions.  Write to rute@math.unl.edu for more information.
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� Research for Undergraduates in Theoretical Ecology





